Fischbach, Jeffrey (Cl-StPaul)

From: Chuckrepke@aol.com

Sent: Monday, August 7, 2017 3:10 PM

To: Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Bostrom, Dan (Cl-StPaul); Renstrom, Scott (Cl-StPaul); d2lisa@qwestoffice.net
Subject: Re: 1626 White Bear - Bamboo Hut

Yes District 2 supports the waiving the 45 day period.

Chuck Repke
District 2

|
Ina mesfsage dated 8/7/2017 3:06:31 P.M. Central Daylight Time, jefirey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us writes:

Chuck,

Please confirm by email response that the District 2 Community Council specifically also supports waiving the
45 day notification waiting period.

Thanks,

Jeff Fischbach
DSI Inspector IIX — Licensing Division

City of Saiint Patll
Departmant of Safety and Inspections (DSI)

375 Jackdon St, Suite 220
Salnt Pau|, MN 55101

P: 651-266—9105/ Fax: 651-266-9124

jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us

From: Chuckrepke@ao!.com [mailto:Chuckrepke@aol.com]

Sent: Monday, August 7, 2017 3.05 PM

To: Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul) <jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
- Subject: Re: 1626 White Bear - Bamboo Hut




'n a message dated 8/7/2017 2:53:30 P.M. Central Daylight Time, Chuckrepke@aol.com writes:

A letter will follow.

Just wanted to send you a note that the District 2 Council did meet with the new owner of the
Bamboo Hut 1626 White Bear and that we are supportive of them getting their beer and wine
license.

| understand that the potential exists for the Council to wave the public comment period that
goes {intil September 22, 2017.

|

We wé:uid encourage DSl and Council Member Bostrom to move the issue to the Council
agenda.

Chuck Repke

District 2 Community Council




